Celebrate Arbor Heights!



You're Invited!

For a celebration as we say "good-bye" to our current building and get ready to say "hello" to our new building!

Tuesday, June 10, 2014 6 p.m. - 8 p.m. Arbor Heights Cafeteria

. Share Your Arbor Heights Story!

. Take a Tour of Your Old Classroom

. View Old Photos

. Eat Cake, Drink Punch

Everyone Welcome!

Students, Alumni, Parents, Teachers, Staff, Neighbors, Community Members

RSVP by Friday, June 6th arborheights@seattleschools.org or 206-252-9250

Have Arbor Heights photos or memorabilia you'd like to share? Let us know!



www.arborheights.seattleschools.org